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Comments: I strongly believe that preserving the Telephone Gap forest is essential for Vermont's health and

safety. The trees in this area provide natural protection against flooding by absorbing rain water and filtering it

into the ground. Trees also help to reduce soil erosion, which helps to keep rivers and lakes clean. In order to

protect our state from further harm, it's important that we preserve this part of nature.

 

It would be irresponsible to ignore the importance of the Telephone Gap forest. By keeping the trees standing,

we can ensure that future generations have access to safe drinking water and an environment that is free from

more danger of flooding.

 

Keep the Telephone Gap forest standing, please.

 


